
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To the residents of this address 
      
      
      

 

Subject: Removal sheet piles  

Your letter attribute: 

Our letter attribute: 

Project: Crossroads  

Rijswijk,  25 July 2023 

 

Dear Sir, Madam, 

 

We would like to inform you about our work for the realization of the Crossroads project. 

 
Upcoming activities 
In the coming period the sheet pile walls around 
the construction pit of block 5 will be removed 
(dark blue line on the drawing). The sheet piles 
will be pulled by means of a high-frequency 
vibrating block. This method is necessary 
because the sheet piles are very solid in the 
ground, because of this, vibration-free methods 
are unfortunately not possible. The removal of 
the sheet piles can therefore cause noise and 
vibration nuisance for you. We will do our utmost 
to limit the nuisance. The removal of the sheet 
pile walls will take place from week 31 to week 
33. The remaining construction work will be 
carried out during normal working hours from 
7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. The removal of the sheet 
piles will be started from 8:00 a.m. onwards. The 
sheet pile walls of block 10 will not be removed and will remain in the ground. 
 
Traffic measures on Radarweg 

For the sake of safety, traffic on Radarweg will be briefly restricted during the removal of the sheet 
piles. Once a sheet pile has been pulled out, it must be laid down. Due to the length of the sheet 
piles, it is necessary to cordon off the roadway for several minutes during the laying of the sheet 
piles. Traffic controllers will instruct and direct traffic. 

 
Bewuste Bouwers (Considerate Constructors)  

The project is affiliated with Bewuste Bouwers. This means that the project has a strong focus on 
the local area, safe working practices, employee concerns and the environment. If you would like 
more details about how Bewuste Bouwers can be of assistance to you, please check the website: 
www.bewustebouwers.nl.    

 
 

http://www.bewustebouwers.nl/
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Automatic news updates and additional information  

On www.crossroadssloterdijk.nl you can find more information about the project. Via this website 
we provide an automatic news update. You can sign up for our updates by subscribing your email 
address at the bottom of our page and to click on ‘Op de hoogte blijven’ (stay up to date). Note! 
You have to confirm your login via the automatic email you will receive after subscribing. 

 
Contact  
If you have any questions or comments regarding the construction in the coming period, please  
contact the undersigned via crossroads@boele.nl or call 070-414 4200. We trust to have informed 
you sufficiently. We thank you for your understanding.  
 

Kind regards,  

 

Boele & van Eesteren bv 

 

 

 

Marcel Poolman 

Communications manager 
 

 

http://www.crossroadssloterdijk.nl/

